Happy Saturday, 

We hope everyone is doing well/healthy and safe. We miss you all so much! If you didn’t already know, Red Room, Green Room and Blue Room have homework packets ready to be picked up outside our Hillsborough door! If you have any questions regarding the packet, contact your teacher through Dojo! Next week we will upload three shot videos to our YouTube account! The link and schedule is below, have a wonderful weekend! 
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